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MEES-TEJ-H March 17, 2022 
 

Commanding Officer, U.S. Military Entrance Processing Station Jacksonville, FL 
7178 Baymeadows Way 
Jacksonville, FL 32256 

 
Mrs. Maria Mead 
President, Keiser University Tallahassee 
1700 Halstead Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32309 

Dear President Mead, 

Keiser University Tallahassee continues to be a great asset in supporting the U.S. Military, the 
Military Entrance Processing Station Jacksonville, and those young men and women wishing to 
serve their country. 

 
On behalf of the Military Entrance Processing Station Jacksonville, Florida, and the 10th 
Battalion, I would like to personally thank you, and your staff for the use of your testing facility 
for the administration of  the Internet-based Computerized Adaptive Testing (ICAT) version of 
the Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery (ASVAB) and other special tests to prospective 
military applicants. 

 
Your leadership, and your institution, with its great reputation for being military-friendly, 
continues helping support the mission of the United States Military Entrance Processing 
Command. Let me add that we partner with several colleges and universities in both Florida and 
Georgia, but none has been as professional and  gracious as Keiser University, Tallahassee. You 
are truly blessed to have such a team in place. Thank you! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

                                    Quintrell L. McCreary 
                                        CDR, USN 

Commanding 
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